
Redacted
From:
Sent: 8/2/2011 5:22:11 PM 

'jm3@cpuc.ca.gov' (jm3@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Redacted Allen,Cc:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted 
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E PV PPA Program Forum - 9/22

Hi Jaclyn,

PG&E will be holding the 2011 PV PPA Program Forum on September 22, 2011 at PG&E
headquarters. As mentioned below, we will discuss the results of the survey sent out 
today, what we have learned throughout the Solicitation process, and possible changes for 
2012. Please let us know if you have any additional topics for the Program Forum.

Thank you,
Redacted

From: PV Program

Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 4:53 PM

To: PV Program; Redacted

Subject: 2011 PV PPA RFO Feedback Survey

Dear Participant,

Thank you for your participation in PG&E’s 2011 PV PPA RFO. To gain feedback regarding 
the solicitation, we are asking you to complete this survey and return it to 
PVProgram@pge.com by August 15, 2011. Your feedback is important to PG&E as your 
responses can shape the design of future solicitations. Your response to the survey will be held 
confidential.

PG&E would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that the 2011 PV PPA Program 
Forum is scheduled for September 22, 2011 in San Francisco at PG&E’s headquarters. The 
Forum is open to all participants that submitted an offer into the 2011 PV PPA RFO. At this 
Forum, PG&E will discuss the results of the survey, lessons learned, and possible 
modifications to the RFO for the 2012 solicitation.

If you plan to attend the Forum in person or via the web, please complete the PV PPA Forum 
registration form and return it to PVProgram@pge.com no later than September 19, 2011.

«...» «...»

Sincerely,

SB GT&S 0818212
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Redacted

FV FFA RFO Program Administrator

SB GT&S 0818213


